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To Whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed Wind Farm project (proposal ID SSD-
10471), to be run by Winterbourne Wind Pty Ltd and developed by Vestas, in the Walcha 
district of New South Wales. 

I believe that this project has the potential to bring significant benefits to the local community, 
including farmers and host landowners. The economic benefits of the construction and 
operation of the wind farm, including jobs and increased spending by workers, will be a 
welcome addition to the district. Additionally, the clean, renewable energy produced by the 
wind farm will help reduce greenhouse gas emissions and improve air quality, while 
providing energy independence for the community. 

Furthermore, I believe that the project will also bring community development opportunities 
and attract new residents and tourists to the area, which will promote economic growth. 

I also appreciate the consideration given by the company for the environmental and social 
impact of the project, and the active engagement of the local community in the planning and 
development process. 

I request the NSW DPIE fully consider the benefits and approve the development of the 
Winterbourne Wind Farm. 

Thank you for considering my submission. 

 


